Santee School District

HISTORY—In November 2006, the voters within Santee School District approved a $60 million dollar General Obligation Bond. In May
2007, the first $18 million in bonds were sold to fund planning and improvements. This bond funding is only a portion of a much larger
capital improvement program currently amounting to $121 million. The 2008 Construction began at 5 schools in June and over $29

million of Capital Improvement work was completed over the summer.
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Program Project Updates:

¢ All school construction is on schedule and within budget.

e Classroom Modernization began on June 17th at Cajon Park,
Carlton Hills, Carlton Oaks, Rio Seco and Sycamore Canyon
Schools and is 70% complete. During summer break, 89
classrooms were modernized.

e Junior High Complexes at Carlton Hills, Carlton Oaks, and
Rio Seco construction began this month.

e School staff have been marvelous with transitioning
classrooms to make way for modernization.

CAJON PARK CLASSROOM ADDITION IS 60%
COMPLETE. THE ANTICIPATED COMPLETION
DATE IS JANUARY 2009

INSTALLATION OF NEW HVAC UNITS/SYSTEMS

School Improvements

Chet F. Harritt Ball Field construction will begin this winter.

CAJON PARK SCHOOL

e New play structures are completed at Rio Seco and Cajon Park.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christina Becker, Director of Facilities & Modernization, at
619.258.2323 or cbecker@santee.kl2.ca.us




